September 29, 2020
Columbia County Building Department
Lake City, Florida

Attn: Melissa Garber

In response to our phone conversation earlier today, we are formally requesting to
withdraw our application to build the new home at 1083 SW Drew Feagle Av, Ft.
White, Florida. Due to price increases and availability of building materials that
the entire country is experiencing, we have decided to hold up for now. This
project has surpassed our budget beyond affordability at this time. We now fear
that cost of materials are still on the rise and don’t want to start something that we
might not be able to finish. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience we have
caused.
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